                     HILA minutes January 23 2019
Present Chris McCullough, Micah Barker, Ken Sugai, Lynette Tohara, Garrett Webb. Erin Lee, Jennifer McDaniel and Ty McDonald
1st order of business-2019 classes and LICT tests
It appears the relationship between LICH and NALP is still fluid. It may be that LICH will continue to partner with NALP to provide nationally recognized certification past 2019. 
The 2019 hands on testing given by HILA on the Big Island through its partnership with LICH will still be held. The date stands at June 15 at the Kainaliu Extension office. The written portion of the test will be administered on Thur June 13 evening at the Palamanui campus. 
The TPI for this test will be given by Garrett on June 8th with location to be determined. 
The classes will be as in previous years and will be given at the Palamanui campus. These will begin April 5th with a 10 week series intended.  Ty will arrange instructors and location and advertising etc as he has done in previous years. 
The classes will be given in 2020, but there may be changes in topics and presentation to better align with the new test situation. Specifically, we will probably drop the math and plan reading module.
The price for the classes will be increased this year. The 10-week series will cost $450 for non-members ($400 HILA members).  This will include a manual for each student.
The irrigation school will be held on May 31 and June 1 and be taught by Lynette Tohara. The location and price is to be determined. 
2nd order of business-Conferences
Chris will be looking to the mainland for conference speakers this year. To facilitate bringing out guest speakers we will look at having our Big Island conference 1 week after the LICH conference. The pros and cons of this will be discussed as we know more of what LICH has planned for their 2019 conference.
3rd order of business-Outreach
We will consider offering a seat to select high school seniors in our class series this year. This is to be determined by total class enrollment and by our outreach availability. This is referred to Ty and Christian to follow up on. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Next board meeting is set for Wednesday February 27th at 3:30 at the Hualalai construction office.
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